Dear EPA,

I hear by oppose the work approval application from Wyndham Council waste mountain expansion for next 30-40 years .

Why can't smart recycling technology applied in many overseas countries be applied to reduce the landfill that will not only create new job opportunities but also will reduce the landfill.

This application should not be approved at all as giving council with some fines will not resolve the serious bigger environmental impact.

We as a community are paying the rates for collection and responsible disposal of waste ,not to be dumped next door .This beauracracy needs to be stopped now.

I will be really disappointed if this is approved and will even consider moving from the Wyndham area where I lived from last 10 years .



